
 CHILDCARE  
WORKERS NEEDED

For more info visit 
www.scottishfamilies.gov.uk

or contact your local authority.

We need the right people to  
deliver the best for Scotland.



BIG CHANGES 
MEAN BIG 
OPPORTUNITIES.

* Those in care or whose parents or carers receive specific qualifying benefits.

Childcare workers needed

The Scottish Government is making changes to childcare provision. 

From the new school term this August the number of hours of free 
early learning and childcare for children aged three and four will 
increase from 12.5 to almost 16 hours a week. Some two year olds  
will also receive this free entitlement. 

We need passionate, patient and committed people to help us deliver 
these changes all across Scotland. People with a range of skills, 
experience and qualifications. But above all, people who understand 
how important it is give the next generation the best start in life.

If you feel that you’re the right kind of person to help us make a 
difference to the future of children in Scotland then please contact 
your local authority or, for more info, visit 
www.scottishfamilies.gov.uk


